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Section 123.70  Appeal

Any applicant whose application for the Global War on Terrorism bonus has been denied may appeal the denial to General Counsel, Illinois Department of Veterans' Affairs, 833 S. Spring Street, Springfield IL 62794.  The appeal must contain a copy of the application, a copy of the denial letter, and a clear statement of the reason why the appellant believes the denial was improper. 
